PWG WebEx Notes – DRAFT
Wednesday, November 9, 2011
Participants
Lloyd Young, AEP

Ernie Podraza, Direct Energy

Calvin Opheim, ERCOT

Sonja Mingo, ERCOT

Adrian Marquez, ERCOT

Bill Boswell, ERCOT

Richard R. Beasley, CenterPoint Energy

Agenda Item 1:  Antitrust Admonition
Ernie Podraza opened the meeting and read the ERCOT Antitrust Admonition.  
Agenda Item 2:  COPS Meeting

Ernie said COPS met yesterday and there were no action items for the PWG.  Ernie shared with COPS a PowerPoint on Annual Validation.  Ernie said that unless someone had another suggestion, he plans to submit to COPS the same PWG goals that we had for this year.   

Agenda Item 3:  Approval of October 26, 2011 PWG Call Notes
The notes from October’s PWG WebEx were approved without changes. 
Agenda Item 4:  Review IA for LPGRR045 - Synchronization with NPRR374, Modification of SCR Process and Urgency Requirements
Ernie reviewed the Impact Analysis (IA) for LPGRR045.    
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Sonja Mingo is to forward the LPGRR045 IA to COPS. 
Agenda Item 5:  Annual Validation 2011 Update
Ernie reviewed the PowerPoint presentation on Annual Validation that he shared at the last COPS meeting.  Ernie pointed out that the number of migrations is much smaller than last year and that things are proceeding according to schedule.

Agenda Item 6:  Discuss 2012 PWG Conference Call Schedule
The next PWG WebEx is scheduled for the fourth Wednesday in January, which is the 25th.  It is likely that a PWG WebEx will also be scheduled for May, in order review the annual UFE report. 

Additional Item
Bill Boswell mentioned that a service area not currently within the ERCOT region may become part of ERCOT in the future.  Ernie asked for a volunteer to look at existing language to see what would need to be done with respect to load profiles and/or load profile ID assignments, and if any new language needs to be written the Load Profiling Guide or the like.  Bill said he would look into what needs to be done
Bill is to look into action necessary to address load profiling issues related to the inclusion of an area not currently served by ERCOT.
Next PWG Meeting
The next PWG WebEx is scheduled for Wednesday, January 25, 2012.  
As always, if someone would like to propose an item to be put on the PWG agenda, it is preferable that topics be submitted to Ernie (Ernest.Podraza@directenergy.com) at least two weeks prior to the meeting.
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